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To: Caruso, Carmen
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]City File: OZS-2021-0007

-----Original Message----- 
From: Kamaldeep Arora < >  
Sent: 2021/06/21 6:21 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File: OZS-2021-0007 
 
Hi! 
 
Regards your above City File to Amend the Official Plan and Zoning By-Law to permit 261 residential dwellings, I strongly 
disagree with this project. 
 
We, the city residents don’t need 261 Dwelling Unity at the Southeast corner of Chinguacousy Road and Mayfield Road. 
 
This project should not happen. We need Shopping Plaza, schools, recreation centre, transit facilities at the moment. 
People had to travel far for groceries and other day to day needs. 
 
Please discourage the Residential Dwellings at the above mentioned site. 
 
Thanks 
Kamaldeep Arora 


